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FBI STILL PROBES OSWALD LETTER 

by Robert S. Allen and Paul Scott 

Column deals with letter written by Oswald A) Nov 63 to 

Soviet Embassy, Washington, intercepted and read by FBI 
before it was delivered. 	Paragraph in letter refers to 
highly secret recall of a Cuban official, whom CIA believes 
to have been Cuban Consul Eusebio Azque. 	FBI still trying 
to answer question, How did Oswald, in Dallas, learn of the 
sokethaed recall of this official, scheduled for October? 
Azque's actual departure was postponed to 18 Nov 63. 

Original clipping filed Garrison, this date. 


